
Year 1 Homework 

Week ending 15th December 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week in English, we received a letter from Rapunzel telling us how a dangerous dragon had 

escaped in the town of ‘Once Upon a Time’. The children quickly got to work on a plan and then 

created instructions for how to catch it. The children worked hard to remember capital letters, finger 

spaces and punctuation. They have also shown how amazing their writing is by including imperative 

(bossy) verbs and adjectives. 

 

In Maths, we have been learning about shape. We have learned to recognise common 2-D and 3-D 

shapes. After we then sorted the shapes based upon a range of different features such as shape, 

colour, whether it can stack or cannot (3-D only) and many more. We then applied this to different 

patterns of shapes and worked out the shapes that would come next.  

 

In Geography, the children have learnt about physical and human features. Physical features are 

things that have always been there or naturally made, such; hill, mountain, river, flatland. A human 

feature is something that has been built by humans to change the landscape. For example, school, 

church, shop. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs McLeod and Mr Hamm 

 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 

1. Reading – Read your Big Cat Little Wandle book and your Reading for Pleasure book. 

 

2. Geography – List and draw three physical features and three human features in your 

locality. 

 

3. Maths – CHAT CHALLENGE! How many different 3-D shaped objects can you spot 

around your home or while you are out at the weekend? 

 

 

REMINDER 

If your child has a speaking part in our Christmas performance of ‘The Nutcracker’ please 

practise their lines. Remember to use a loud clear voice! 

 

Any children that have not brought in their costumes for the Christmas performance can you 

please do so on Monday 18th December. 


